
Dear Committee,

My husband and I want to support the John Madigan's "Health Insurance
Amendment [Medicare Funding
for Certain Types of Abortian] Bill 2013 for the following reasons -

1. We heard on the ABC [89.1] that health care payments are the Government's
highest funding. We think that those costs could be reduced if Gendercide
was not funded by Medicare. All babies no matter what gender should be
welcomed.

2.Aborting a child simply because it is the wrong gender for 'family
balancing' is NOT a medical procedure and should not receive Medical
Benefits.

3. Medicare money should nor be wasted or spent irresponsibly on killing
innocent unborn babies.

4.Medicare funding should be used for medical procedures, not for
eliminating babies because of their gender.

We ask yyou all to act responsibly on this Bill.

Yours sincerely,

Bartley Phillips and Betty Phillips




